Dear Fourth Grade Parents,

Our annual elementary Christmas program will be held Tuesday, December 10, 2019 at 7 pm in the auditeria. This year's show will feature students in grades 1-4 in our production of "Karaoke Christmas." The students in the fourth grade will be the featured performers. I will try to provide much of what will be needed for their costumes. Girls will be wearing skirts and may want to bring a pair of shorts for underneath their skirt.

Students will meet in the elementary gym when they arrive on the night of the program. Fourth Graders ONLY will be dismissed from the gym to the music room at 6:30 pm to get ready for the performance.

We are trying something new this year regarding reserved preferred seating for family and friends at the program. In previous years we held a silent auction for reserved seats. This year any parent receiving a letter about the Christmas program will have the option of purchasing reserved seats. Attached is a diagram of the options for reserved preferred seating, including instructions on how to obtain those seats. Just like the reserved preferred seating in previous years, these seats with be reserved in your name and will be available regardless of the time you arrive prior to the start of the program. No more hurrying to arrive early to "save" seats. As always there will be plenty of seating at no cost.

Thank you for your continued support of the vocal music program at Holgate Elementary! If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at school, 419-264-5231.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Cathy Buchholz

Vocal Music Teacher, Grades 1-12

Mrs. Buchholy

Dear Third Grade Parents.

Our annual elementary Christmas program will be held Tuesday, December 10, 2019 at 7 pm in the auditeria. This year's show will feature students in grades 1-4 in our production of "Karaoke Christmas." The students in the third grade are going to be students from the 50s. I will supply pink poodle skirts and tops for the girls and shirts and jackets for the boys. If any of the boys have leather type jackets they can use from home it would be helpful so I have fewer to locate. The girls may want to wear a pair of shorts underneath their skirt and should wear white colored shoes and white ankle socks. The boys will need blue jeans rolled up at the bottom, dark shoes and white socks. Optional ideas would include pony tails with scarves for girls, and gelled back hair for the boys.

Students will meet in the elementary gym when they arrive on the night of the program and will be dismissed from the gym to their classrooms at 6:45 pm to get ready for the performance.

We are trying something new this year regarding reserved preferred seating for family and friends at the program. In previous years we held a silent auction for reserved seats. This year any parent receiving a letter about the Christmas program will have the option of purchasing reserved seats. Attached is a diagram of the options for reserved preferred seating, including instructions on how to obtain those seats. Just like the reserved preferred seating in previous years, these seats with be reserved in your name and will be available regardless of the time you arrive prior to the start of the program. No more hurrying to arrive early to "save" seats. As always there will be plenty of seating at no cost.

Thank you for your continued support of the vocal music program at Holgate Elementary! If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at school, 419-264-5231.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Cathy Buchholz

Mrs. Buchholm

Vocal Music Teacher, Grades 1-12

Dear Second Grade Parents,

Our annual elementary Christmas program will be held Tuesday, December 10, 2019 at 7 pm in the auditeria. This year's show will feature students in grades 1-4 in our production of "Karaoke Christmas." The students in the second grade are going to be reindeer. Costumes can be as simple as brown or tan sweat shirt and sweat pants. Black gloves can be used for hooves, but need to be gloves, not mittens, because we are using our hands and fingers as part of our choreography. I will supply antlers for each of the students in second grade.

Students will meet in the elementary gym when they arrive on the night of the program and will be dismissed from the gym to their classrooms at 6:45 pm to get ready for the performance.

We are trying something new this year regarding reserved preferred seating for family and friends at the program. In previous years we held a silent auction for reserved seats. This year any parent receiving a letter about the Christmas program will have the option of purchasing reserved seats. Attached is a diagram of the options for reserved preferred seating, including instructions on how to obtain those seats. Just like the reserved preferred seating in previous years, these seats with be reserved in your name and will be available regardless of the time you arrive prior to the start of the program. No more hurrying to arrive early to "save" seats. As always there will be plenty of seating at no cost.

Thank you for your continued support of the vocal music program at Holgate Elementary! If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at school, 419-264-5231.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Cathy Buchholz

Vocal Music Teacher, Grades 1-12

Mrs. Buchholz

Dear First Grade Parents.

Our annual elementary Christmas program will be held Tuesday, December 10, 2019 at 7 pm in the auditeria. This year's show will feature students in grades 1-4 in our production of "Karaoke Christmas." The students in the first grade are going to be snow men and snow women. Costumes can be as simple as white sweat shirt and white pants, with a hat and scarf. A white garbage bag is another idea that's been used in the past.

Students will meet in the elementary gym when they arrive on the night of the program and will be dismissed to their classrooms at 6:45 pm to get ready for the performance.

We are trying something new this year regarding reserved preferred seating for family and friends at the program. In previous years we held a silent auction for reserved seats. This year any parent receiving a letter about the Christmas program will have the option of purchasing reserved seats. Attached is a diagram of the options for reserved preferred seating, including instructions on how to obtain those seats. Just like the reserved preferred seating in previous years, these seats with be reserved in your name and will be available regardless of the time you arrive prior to the start of the program. No more hurrying to arrive early to "save" seats. As always there will be plenty of seating at no cost.

Thank you for your continued support of the vocal music program at Holgate Elementary! If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at school, 419-264-5231.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Cathy Buchholz

Mrs. Buchholy

Vocal Music Teacher, Grades 1-12

A \$ 0 \$ 0 \$ 1 \$ 1 \$ 1 \$ 1 \$ 1 \$ 1 \$ 1 \$ 1	У В В S Т В В S Т В В В В В В В В В В В В	\$ 5 P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P		Holgate Stage	HS Gym	Center - 13 Reserved Seats Right 5 Reserved Seats	Each S7 Fach	+	Each	+	Each & Fach	+	Each Fach	$^{+}$	Each S3 Fach	+	Each S3 Each	+	Each \$3 Each	+	
	У В В S Т В В S Т В В В В В В В В В В В В	\$ 5 P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P	Ved Seats A S S S S S S S S S			Cent	ach		ach		ach		ach		ach		ach		ach		Fact

Each

\$2

Each

\$2

Each

\$2

Each

\$2

Ordering Directions

Each

1 - Email Mrs. Buchholz at cbuchholz@holgateschools.org

Each

- 2 In the email provide the number of seats needed, letter of the row, section of the row and your name. Consider a second option in case your first has already been taken. EMAILS WILL BE ANSWERED IN THE ORDER THEY ARE RECEIVED. FIRST COME, FIRST SERVED.
 - 3 Wait for return email to confirm your order.
- 4 Send money to the elementary office to pay for you tickets no later than Monday, December 2. Checks made payable to Holgate School.

Example email order: I wish to purchase 10 seats in row A, center section, \$7 each, Joe Brown. My second option is 10 seats in row B, \$6 each, center section.